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BROOK N HEIGHTS

small village, big community

345 Tuxedo Avenue Brooklyn Heights, Ohio 44131 ¢ Office: (216) 749-4300 ¢ Fax: (216) 741-3753

August 28, 2015

NOTICE

Council will take action on the following legislation at their REGULAR MEETING OF
COUNCIL held on TUESDAY, September 1, 2015 in Council Chambers at 345 Tuxedo

Avenue, Brooklyn Heights, Ohio:

ORDINANCE 49-2015- AN EMERGENCY ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE VILLAGE TO REIMBURSE
THE BLUE WAVE SWIM TEAM FOR THE REGISTRATION FEE FOR THE 10 RESIDENTS THAT
PARTICIPATED IN THE PROGRAM DURING THE 2015 SEASON

ORDINANCE 50-2015- AN EMERGENCY ORDINANCE CONFIRMING THAT THE COMMUNITY
REINVESTMENT AREA PROPERTY OWNERS ARE IN SUBSTANTIAL COMPLIANCE WITH ALL

AGREEMENTS

ORDINANCE 51-2015- AN EMERGENCY ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR AND/OR VILLAGE
CLERK/TREASURER TO ENTER INTO A CONTRACT WITH CUYAHOGA LANDMARK FOR THE
PURCHASE OF GASOLINE AND RELATED PRODUCTS

RESOLUTION 12-2015 - AN EMERGENCY RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN
HEIGHTS TO ACCEPT THE LOAN/GRANT FROM THE OHIO PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION FOR THE
DORSET MURAL AND LANCASTER ROAD RECONSTRUCTION

This notice is in accordance with Section 30 of the Codified Ordinances of the Village of Brooklyn Heights.

Timothy D. Clymer
Clerk/Treasurer

The following meetings will be held in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Center, 345
Tuxedo Avenue, Brooklyn Heights, Ohio 44131 on TUESDAY, September 1, 2015:

There will be a Streets Committee meeting at 7:00pm fo discuss how to proceed with a
Community Garden.

There will be a Regular Council meeting at 7:30pm



BROOKLYN HEIGHTS SERVICE CLUBS
345 TUXEDO AVENUE
BROOKLYN HTS., OH 44131

August 28, 2015
Dear Resident,

Last year, the second-annual Brooklyn Heights On the Run 5k/1-mile walk was a great
success, with 150 participants and a profit of $3,750. These proceeds went directly to the
Park Board organization, which funds the Breeze, Easter Egg Hunt, Summer Community
Picnic, Fall Bonfire, and Christmas Stocking events. Without the support of our Sponsors
and participants last year, these events would have been at risk for cancellation this

year. Fortunately the run/walk was successful enough to avoid that, and we hope with
your support, we can continue to offer these programs for more years to come!

This year, the third annual Brooklyn Heights On the Run will be held on Saturday,
September 26, starting at 9am. In order to do this, Schaaf Road will be closed from
approximately 8:45am until 10am on Saturday, September 26%. If you live on an
affected street and should need to leave your home in this window, please make
arrangements to park your car at the Community Center the Friday prior to the race. You
can call our Community Services Department at (216) 739-3702 Monday-Friday 8am-
4:30pm to schedule a pickup from your house during the street closure. If you need
transportation at the last minute out of or into the closed road area on the morning of the
race, please contact Tim Clymer at (216) 404-6036 or Mike Lasky at (216) 470-9652.

[f you wish to support the event, your support can come in many shapes and forms:

® You can participate in the run or walk, by visiting www.brooklynhts.org/5k and
signing up online or printing a registration form and mailing it in,

e You can cheer for the runners & walkers along the street on Schaaf, Marko or Shady
Ridge,

e You can volunteer to assist with registrations, course navigation, course set-
up/clean-up, or timing & scoring,

e You can purchase a sponsorship, with the lowest donation starting at $100, or

e You can donate a door prize towards the post-race raffle (last year, we had door
prizes ranging from free Dairy Queen Blizzards to $50 restaurant gift certificates).

Ifyou are interested in contributing to the event or volunteering your time, please contact
Mike Lasky or Tim Clymer. We hope to make this year’s event even better than the last!

Schaaf Road will be closed from approximately
8:45am until 10am on Saturday, September 26th




